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Dear family, 

 

We are now approaching the final hours of 2019 and heading into a new year and decade. We have 

always had a beautiful tradition of holding a midnight prayer in reflection and repentance on the previous 

year as well as making new determinations for the coming one. 

 

Please join us tomorrow evening at the church for this prayer and reflection time. Dr. and Mrs. Hentrich 

will be the organizers and are also happy to burn your letters if you wish. Doors will open at 11:30pm. 

 

- Pastor Mike 


